
 
 

PUBLIC NOTICE 
 

CITY OF SAN DIEGO PARKS AND RECREATION DEPARTMENT 

SCRIPPS RANCH COMMUNITY RECREATION GROUP 
 

***CANCELLATION & POSTPONED 
NOTICE*** 

 

The regular meeting of the Scripps Ranch Community 

Recreation Group scheduled for Thursday, July 11, 2024, at 

6:00 pm has been cancelled and postponed to Thursday August 
8, 2024, 6pm at the  

Scripps Ranch Recreation Center due to the lack of agenda items 
and preparation to have a meeting. 

 

******************************************** 

 

The next scheduled meeting will be August 8, 2024 at 6pm. 

Should you have any questions or concerns, please contact 

Staff Representative, Walter Ma’ake at 

WMaake@sandiego.gov or (858) 538-8085. 
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